
 

 

 

 

Transition Pack for Year 2 

children moving on to Year 3 

 

Week beginning:  

Monday 20th July 2020 
Any queries can be directed to individual class teachers: 

Chestnut: Mr Trent - dtrent@stmatthews.cambs.sch.uk  

Redwood: Mrs Johnstone - rjohnstone@stmatthews.cambs.sch.uk /  

Miss Brimer - lbrimer@stmatthews.cambs.sch.uk  

Hawthorn: Ms Nolan - fnolan@stmatthews.cambs.sch.uk   
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This is the FINAL home learning pack for the school year. The last day of 

school for the children is Tuesday 21st July. 

Dear children and families in Year 2, 
 

We would like to introduce ourselves as your new Year 3 teachers. Our team is very much looking 

forward to meeting you all when we return to school in September. 

 

Chestnut: Mr Trent  

 

 

 

 

Redwood: Mrs Johnstone /  

Miss Brimer  

 

 

 

 

 

Hawthorn: Ms Nolan 

 

 

 

 

 

In this final home learning pack we have provided a transition booklet for your child to complete 

and bring in with them on the first day of Year 3. Alternatively, if you don’t have a printer you can 

use the questions to have a discussion with your child in preparation for the move to Year 3. 
 

Additionally, if you would like to send your new teacher a postcard from a holiday destination, 

then please send these to the address below (marked for the attention of your new teacher): 
 

St Matthew’s Primary School 

19 Norfolk Street 

Cambridge  CB1 2LD 
 

Due to travel restrictions that are likely to continue over the summer, the children could also 'design' their postcard of 

a scene or object as if they had visited a particular place / museum etc. Or they could take a virtual visit somewhere 

and draw a postcard of that? The postcard doesn't have to be from a 'far away holiday destination' - it could be from 

Cambridge, as we have lots of lovely parks, gardens and other special places you may be able to visit over the 

summer holidays. 

 

The year 3 team would like to wish all our children and families the very best 

for the summer holidays. We hope you have a well-earned rest and we are so 

looking forward to seeing everyone again in September!  

Yours faithfully, 

Mr Trent, Mrs Johnstone, Miss Brimer and Ms Nolan 

P.S. as with all our home learning tasks, the activities mentioned above are not 
compulsory but are suggested for you in case they prove useful . 


